
ORIGINAL
December 17, 2006

Illinois Pollution Control Board
Clerk's Office
100 Randolph St .

	

Suite 11 - 500
Chicago, IL 60601

Case PCB 06 - 1,4 ~ b

Dear Members of the Board :

If the majority of the citizens of the City of Peoria, IL

and the majority of the members of the Peoria County Board,

representing rural constituents, rise up in unison to protest

against the State of Illinois extending the life of the Peoria

Disposal Company landfill, then, those numbers of protesters

should certainly convince the Honorable PCB not to grant an

extention to further pollute - to the Peoria Disposal Company .

In the name of all that is civic duty, what more could you

dear people require of the citizenry as they defend their rights

to a healthy environment?

Their votes are the ultimate against citing the landfill .

Respectfully,

Jane Johnson

RECEIVED
CLERK'S OFFICE

DEC 2 1 2006

STATE OF ILLINOIS
Pollution Control Board

1776 Knox Hwy . 11
Gilson, IL 61436
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